
SOUTHERN FLINDERS NETBALL CLUB 
 

On Thursday March 17th at Laura, training will start for 
I and J Grade at 4:30 p.m 

G and H grade at 5:30 p.m 
Training rosters will be given out this night 

 
Subbies and the Minis will start at 

4:30 p.m. on Friday 1st April at Gladstone 
This will be a family night joined with the footballers the A and B grade footballers will be  

having a trial match Barbecue will be available on the night so come down and  
spend an enjoyable night in Tigerland. 

The age for starting subbies is 8 years of age within this season, so anyone  
born in 2008 is able to start. 

 
The new dress is to be worn (no old styles) 

 Uniform coordinator Liz Winter, contact her on 0419 844 150 
 

Any queries please contact Bern on 8668 4313 or 0439 864 330 
 


